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 The Belleville and District Shrine Club                [ 

51 Highland Ave., Belleville Ont. K8N 4Z4 
www.bellevilleshrineclub.ca,  

www.facebook.com/Belleville-Shrine-Club-1725225814471032  

January 2019 Bulletin 

“Having Fun and Helping Children” 

 

Scheduled Club/Unit Meetings: 

 

Saturday, January 12th   Installation Dinner Meeting,  

Cocktails @ 6 pm, Dinner @ 7 PM 

Wednesday, February 20th              @ 7:00 PM Executive Meeting  

 

January Election Dinner Meeting Menu 

 

Nobles and Ladies, our Caterer is pleased to be serving the following menu: 

 

A variety of appetizers (hot & cold), and punch during the cocktail hour. 

Salad and Fresh Buns 

Prime Rib An Jus 

(slow cooked 12 hrs with a little smoke) 

Roasted Baby Potatoes 

(Gravy) 

Caramelized Onions and Mushrooms 

Mixed Vegetables    

Variety of Pies and Cake 

Tea and Coffee 

 

Note:  If you have food allergies and require something to fit your need, please contact Noble BRIAN 

COOK at 613-921-9924 or brianccook@outlook.com, at least three days prior to the dinner meeting to 

let him know.  Cost for this great evening of good food, fun and fellowship will be $35.00 per person. 

 

Chocolate Sales 

 

Noble BILL BLACK has been elected as your 3rd Vice President for 2019 and looks forward to 

coordinating the sales of chocolates with the help of the membership in the New Year. 

 

Friday Luncheons 

 

The Friday Luncheons will resume in the New Year on 11 January.  Social starts at 11:30 a.m. and runs 

to 1:00 p.m.  Noble CLIVE ALLAN and the Clown Unit would like to everyone who has supported the 

Friday lunches this past season.  We look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 

 

Friday Euchres 

 

Friday night euchre at the Shrine Club is restarting after the holidays on January 4th--this is open to 

all!!   Please come out and join us for some fun.  Ladies/Gents please bring something for lunch.  Time 

is 7:30 pm.  Cost is $2 for the first night (to cover costs of score cards, etc.), then $1 thereafter.  Hope to 

see you there.   Thank you.  Lady KENDRA NUNGESSER  

 

Camel Herders 

 

Noble JIM PRESTON has been elected as the Chief Camel Herder for 2019.  The next Camel Herder 

meeting will be held on 25 February 2019 followed by their Spring Fundraiser and Silent Auction on 06 

April 2019. 

 

 

http://www.bellevilleshrineclub.ca/
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Club Dues 

 

2019 annual dues are now due.  If you have not paid you annual dues, please submit at your earliest 

opportunity.   Club Dues of $50.00 can be paid by sending a check to the Club address, or mailed to 

BRIAN KAÜK at 23 Taft Road, Carrying Place, ON, K0K 1L0.  Rameses dues of $143.90 can be 

mailed to Rameses Shriners Office, 124 Queens Plate Drive, Toronto, ON Canada M9W 0B4. 

 

 

Rameses Shriners Upcoming Monthly Events Schedule 

 

05 January Rameses 
2019 Temple Elections, Unit Installations and 

Banner Exchanges, 12:30 p.m. 
Headquarters 

16 February Rameses Temple Financial Meeting, 1:30 p.m. Headquarters 

14-16 June Rameses Spring Ceremonial Sheba Shrine Club Barrie 

8-22 August Rameses  Potentate’s 2019 Mediterranean Trip Rome 

 

Local Shrine Clubs Installation Schedule 

12 January Belleville 6:00 p.m. Social, 7:00 p.m. Dinner Meeting Belleville 

16 January Oshawa 6:00 p.m. Social, 7:00 p.m. Dinner Meeting Oshawa 

23 January Kingston 6:00 p.m. Social, 7:00 p.m. Dinner Meeting Kingston 

04 February Trent Valley 6:00 p.m. Social, 7:00 p.m. Dinner Meeting  Campbellford 

 

Activities and Events can also be found on our website – https://bellevilleshrineclub.ca/, and our 

Facebook page - https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=belleville shrine club 

 

2019 1st Vice President’s Message:   Nobles and your Ladies, 
 

Thank you for electing me as your first Vice President.  I look forward to the challenges the new year 

will bring and the support I will be receiving from the Executive when working on any projects 

throughout the year especially the Bantam Hockey Tournament in the Fall.  Please let me know if you 

can help with that task.  Lady JOYCE and I send to you our very best wishes to all this festive season. 

 

Noble Joe Johnson – 1st Vice President 2019 Elect 

caromal3@gmail.com  

 

 

2018 President’s Message:   Nobles and Ladies, 
 

We had an excellent 2018 for our Club and have continued to grow our relationship with our fellow 

Shrine Clubs of Lakeshore, Oshawa, Trent Valley, Kawartha, Algonquin and Kingston as well as with 

our business community within our District.  As your President I visited most of these Clubs at some of 

their functions, all of the Lodges as your Inter-Club Relations Chairman, and the many Belleville and 

Quinte Chambers of Commerce Mingles in our communities. 

Lady KATHY and I started our year giving presents of DVD’s full of memorable pictures from 2017 

when I was your Secretary and now have ended our year with another gift DVD of all the pictures we 

took in 2018 as your President.  We have enjoyed these moments and are very happy to share them with 

you. 

At our Clown Unit Turkey Lunch today we met with MORRIS ROLLANDS who generously gave us a 

cheque for $500 for the Club and I was informed by Noble BRIAN COOK that the local Horseshow 

League and a Mrs. RUBY LOTT have donated to the 100 Million Dollar Club.  These are another 

example of the many ways we have been supported.  Thank you and your family.  Enjoy your Christmas 

and Happy New Year. 

Noble Stephen D. Shirk – President 

steve.shirk@yahoo.ca  

 

 

https://bellevilleshrineclub.ca/
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2019 President’Elect’s Message:    
 
Nobles and Ladies, 

 

I look forward to the honour and privilege of being the President of the Belleville and District Shrine 

Club for 2019 and thank the Nobles for that vote of confidence.  We need to continue to move forward 

and with your assistance our upcoming year should prove to be another successful year.  I am just 

starting to plan some speakers for our meeting and if there are any suggestions please let me know.   A 

very special thank you to Nobel STEPHEN SHIRK for his leadership this past year as President and as 

Secretary. The Nobles of our club are deeply indebted to him for this. (Thank you to Lady KATHLEEN 

for lending him to us for the year.) 

 

To all of the Nobles who have once again taken on duties for the upcoming year --- we thank you. 

The Very Best Wishes to you and your families this Holiday Season, Merry Christmas and a Very 

Joyous New Year to you from Lady ERIKA and me. 

 

See you in the New Year.       

  

 

Noble Kenneth Campbell – President 2019 Elect 

kec238ec@xplornet.com  

 

 

 

Ambassador’s Message :  Nobles and Ladies 
 

I bring you greetings from our Illustrious Potentate, THOMAS W. WOODROW, and the Divan of the 

Rameses Shrine. 

I would like to remind the Nobles and Ladies of the Rameses Temple Elections and Installation on 

January 5th at 12:30pm, also a reminder to the Ladies of Lady CHRISTINE HANDY’S Luncheon and 

Social at the Fontana Primavera Event Centre, 77 Woodstream Blvd, Vaughan at 11:30 a.m. on January 

5th. 

Nobles once again it is time for Club installations and I encourage any member interested in supporting 

our neighbouring Clubs to call me so I can collect names of the Nobles and Ladies from our Club that 

would like to attend any or all of these installations 

Oshawa Wednesday January 16, 2019 

Kingston Wednesday January 23, 2019 

Trent Valley Monday February 4, 2019 

Please come out and support “Your New 2019 Executive” at our Installation on Saturday January 

12th and at all Club events throughout 2019. 

I encourage anyone requiring more information on any Rameses function or event to contact me. 

Lady MARJORIE and I wish everyone all the best for 2019. 

Yours in the faith, Having Fun and Helping Children, 

 
 

Noble Leonard Bedford, Club Ambassador 

lenmarj@live.com 

613-966-1689 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:kec238ec@xplornet.com
mailto:lenmarj@live.com


4 of 4 

 

 

 

RAMESES SHRINE CENTER DIVAN 2018 

 

Illustrious Potentate   Thomas W. Woodrow   Oriental Guide  Don Campbell  

Chief Rabban   Jed M. Handy    Treasurer James D. McKinney 

Assistant Rabban  William C. “Bill” Sweet  Recorder Bryan W. Lawson 

High Priest & Prophet  Shawn Hewlett 

 

 

BELLEVILLE AND DISTRICT SHRINE CLUB EXECUTIVE AND DIRECTORS 2019 

 
President 
1ST Vice-President 

2nd Vice-President  

3rd Vice-President  
Immediate Past President 

Secretary  

Treasurer 
Ambassador  

Ambassador-at-Large 

Ambassador Emeritus  
Ambassador Emeritus  

Chaplain  

Auditors   
Auditors  

Cake Sales   

Ceremonial Housing  
Chief Camel Herder  

Children’s Hospital Director 

Chocolate Sales  
Director of Clowns  

House & Property Director 

Inter-Club Relations  
Lottery Chairman 

Membership Director  

Parade Chairman  
Public Relations Director 

Sick and Visiting  

Special Events Director 
Sports Chairman  

Telephone Committee 

Telephone Committee 

Telephone Committee 

Telephone Committee 
Transportation  

Trustees   

Trustees   
Trustees  

100 Million $ Club 

Kenneth Campbell  
Joe Johnson 

Clive Allan 

Bill Black 
Stephen D. Shirk 

Stephen D. Shirk 

Ron Carter 
Leonard Bedford 

Clarence Stevenson 

John Neil 
Don Gillis 

- 

Leonard Bedford 
Brian Käuk 

Clive Allan 

- 
Jim Preston 

Wayne McFaul 

Bill Black 
Clive Allan 

Brian Cook 

- 
Calvin Thomas 

Brian Käuk 

Gary Smithrim 
John Hopkins 

Lloyd Kellett 

John Bonnin 
Joe Johnson 

John Bonnin 

Roy Todd 

Lloyd Kellett 

Jim Preston 
Bill Bedford 

Clarence Stevenson 

Roy Todd 
Calvin Thomas  

Harold Newton 

300 County Rd 24, RR1 Milford K0K 2P0 
932 Bayview Ave, Whitby L1N 1E1 

1521 Old Hwy 2, Belleville K8N 4Z2 

73 Oak Ridge Blvd, Belleville K8N 5W3 
5201 Old Hwy 2, Belleville K8N 4Z4 

5201 Old Hwy 2, Belleville K8N 4Z4 

1261 Victoria Rd, RR 1, Ameiliasburgh K0K 1A0 
950 County Rd 3, Belleville K8N 4Z1 

1766 Rednersville Rd, Carrying Place K0K 1L0 

378 Flying Club Rd, Stirling K0K 3E0 
26 Gallagher Rd, Tweed K0K 3J0 

- 

950 County Rd 3, Belleville K8N 4Z1 
23 Taft Rd, Carrying Place K0K 1L0 

1521 Old Hwy 2, Belleville K8N 4Z2 

- 
25 North Park Gardens, Belleville K8P 2L9 

397 Burr Rd, Ameliasburgh K0K 1A0 

73 Oak Ridge Blvd, Belleville K8N 5W3 
1521 Old Hwy 2, Belleville K8N 4Z2 

27 Earl St, Belleville K8P 1X5 

- 
60 Main St, Bloomfield K0K 1G0 

23 Taft Rd, Carrying Place K0K 1L0 

1256 Blessington Rd, Corbyville K0K 1V0 
3145 County Rd 3, Carrying Place K0K 1L0 

#501-75 Victoria Av, Belleville K8N 2A2 

14 Picton St, Frankford K0K 2C0 
932 Bayview Ave, Whitby L1N 1E1 

14 Picton St, Frankford K0K 2C0 

34 O’Neil Cres, Trenton K8V 5Y6 

#501-75 Victoria Av, Belleville K8N 2A2 

25 North Park Gardens, Belleville K8P 2L9 
956 Country Rd 3, Belleville K8N 4Z1 

1766 Rednersville Rd Carrying Place K0K 1L0 

34 O/Neill Cres, Trenton K8V 5Y6 
60 Main St, Bloomfield K0K 1G0 

2 Alnet Dr, Belleville K8P 3B4 

613-476-7382 
905-668-6465 

613-968-6644 

613-476-8927 
613-966-4524 

613-922-4594 

613-969-8208 
613-966-1689 

613-962-6246 

613-395-3929 
613-478-1480 

- 

613-966-1689 
613-242-0194 

613-968-6644 

- 
613-962-5169 

613-969-6060 

613-476-8927 
613-968-6644 

613-966-9782 

- 
613-391-7356 

613-242-0194 

613-966-9267 
613-885-9378 

613-962-7351 

613-398-6919 
905-668-6465 

613-398-6919 

613-394-5243 

613-962-7351 

613-962-5169 
613-966-1689 

613-962-6246 

613-394-5243 
613-391-7356 

613-966-3546 

 


